From: Chantelle Pasco

To: Greg Newman

Subject: Support White Rock Elementary expansion
Date: April 13, 2021 2:53:00 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Mr. Newman,
I am writing to you as | support the original design of the addition to White Rock Elementary.
Thank you,

Chantelle Pasco


mailto:chantelle@bigwaveinc.com
mailto:GNewman@whiterockcity.ca

